Katasha Smithers

From:

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 8:37 PM

To: Katasha Smithers

Subject: Support for Gibson/Mark Weatherford Development

Dear Council, Mayor, Planning and Zoning, City Staff and anyone else concerned,

We are writing in support of Mark Weatherford’s excellent development plans for the Gibson acerage off N
Main St. Through the years we have seen multiple plans for this land and we believe the current proposal is the
best by far! We are the neighbors along the entire southern border and we would happily welcome more
residents to Keller.

The plans are a very nice use of the land and the larger lots blend nicely with the neighbors to the north and
east. We also appreciate the conservation of the trees and the connection of the trail system.

We strongly encourage you to support these plans.
Sincerely,

Anne Burfitt and Sue Salstrand

PBS FLP and the Estate of John Perrigo

1000 N Main St and 1004 N Main St

Sent from ProtonMail Mobile
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Katasha Smithers

From: Harold Lewis

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:28 PM

To: Katasha Smithers

Subject: Fwd: GreenWay Park - Mark Weatherford Developer
>

> | have received a concept plan document from Mark Weatherford which | understand as the GreenWay Park. The
development is south of Oak Drive with the main entrance and exit on Hwy 377. Past development proposals to the city
have called for high density housing lots, which is opposite what | believe to be good for Keller. The proposed lot size is
considered to be acceptable. Previous development proposals of this area marked the south end of Oak Drive as a
gated entrance and exit only for police, fire and other emergency vehicles. | would support this proposal, if it also
includes this restricted access of Oak Drive into GreenWay Park.

>

Harold Lewis

1125 Oak Dr.

Keller
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